
As a resident of Washington County for almost 40 years, I love the wild spaces still around us in 
Oregon.  I’m not a hiker or a hunter or farmer.  I simply want to allow wildlife to continue to 
survive. 
  
PLEASE move forward HB4075A to end coyote-killing contests. 
  
A blood-thirsty so-called “contest” does NOT benefit this Oregonian.  It is wanton and unethical 
cruelty. 
  
This type of “contest” is held by a few who do not seem to share most Oregonians’ broader 
positive values.  There is NOT public support for such contests. 
  
Again, please move HB4075A forward and end coyote-killing contests. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Marcia Petty, Portland OR 
 


